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EMA:  Reallocation Request  

March 4, 2021 

 

The previous contract year 2020-2021 ended on February 28, 2021. The 
administrative mechanism employed by the HIV Integrated Planning Council has 
proven very effective in mitigating underspending at the conclusion of the 
contract year. This request comes before the Finance Committee post the 
contract period because of  administrative delays due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
If approved, this administrative mechanism will assist the Recipient in its 
endeavor to finalize and close contracts.  
 
The Recipient is requesting permission to reallocate any remaining underspending 
to the following direct service categories, including but not limited to: 
 

• Emergency Financial Assistance 

• Food Bank/Home Delivered Meals 

• Medications 

• Oral Health Care 

• Medical Transportation Services 
 
 
 
 
 


